
 
Regarding the Nankai Trough Earthquake (Megaquake warning) 

Message from Governor of Aichi Prefecture 
 
 
Japan Meteorological Agency announced alert over risk of Nankai Trough Earthquake 
(Megaquake warning.) 
 
It is believed that possibility of megaquake occurring is higher than usual in estimated 
epicenter area. 
 
Please be alert to the announcement issued by the government or municipality and take 
necessary disaster prevention measurements. 
  
For residents in Aichi prefecture, please double check on the preparation of earthquake and 
be ready to evacuate when an earthquake happens.  
 
August 8th, 2024 
 
Governor of Aichi Prefecture Hideaki Omura  


